From: Ann Woolgrove [
Sent: 19 November 2016 19:47
To: Bob Neville
Subject: 16/02030/F | Erection of a single storey building providing 3 No en-suite letting rooms - re-submission of 16/01525/F | The Pheasant Pluckers Inn Burdrop Banbury OX15 5RQ

Dear Sir

Further to the above application made by the Noquets we wish to give you our view as follows:

We do not consider this application in any way relevant to the Bishop Blaize (aka the Pheasant Pluckers Inn) being returned to an active operational Public House if they persist with trying to obtain planning permission to build in the car park. The pub needs to be open for normal pub hours with parking available in the car park and no more of this playing around allowed by the Noquets regarding planning applications and part time hours.

With regards

Keith and Ann Woolgrove

